Mr. Herbert E. Wiebe,
Director of Recreations,
Bethel College,

North Newton, Fanseas.

Dear lr. Wiebe:

-1 am returning the check for 351,00 which you sent
me since the check is to pay to the order of Bethel College.
I felt it best that you make the correction. I regret the
delay, but we will be happy to send you the Recreation In-
stitute material when your check has been returned.

Yery sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Edusation,
Varsity DBasketball Coach.




